
Is discrimination keeping you out 
of the home of your dreams?

If you feel that you’ve been denied the sale, rental or financing of a home because of race, color, religion,
national origin, sex, familial status or disability, report it to HUD or your local fair housing center.

A public service message from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in partnership with the National Fair Housing Alliance. The federal Fair Housing 
Act prohibits discrimination because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, familial status or disability. For more information, visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing.

Fair Housing Is Your Right. Use It.

Visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing or call the HUD Hotline
1-800-669-9777 (English/Español)  1-800-927-9275 (TTY)

“I’ll show you
neighborhoods
with mosques.”

“We only take 
people who speak
English clearly.”

“You might 
be more 
comfortable 
living elsewhere.”

SCAN HERE FOR
MORE INFO


